
WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday to Jacob Wanous 
on Saturday. Happy Anniversary to 
Bill & Kelly Thena on Tuesday. 
Congratulations to you! 

Schedule Change: Artios is not 
meeting today with the holiday 
weekend. A September date will   
be planned. 

Pop-Up Fellowship: This weeks 
Pop-Up is tomorrow, Monday at 
Brian and Vicki Winton’s house at 
6:30pm. Bring your lawn chairs and 
come enjoy a fire with S’mores. 
Their address is located at—     
3490 S. Graham Rd, Saginaw. 

Wednesday Bible Study: The  
bible study will be at 6:30pm this 
Wednesday. 

Food Pantry: We could use help 
stocking the Food Pantry for future 
distributions. Crackers are needed. 

Shoebox Collection: The September 
Operation Christmas Child items are 
school supplies. No notebooks are 
needed because they’ve already been 
purchased. Needed School Supply 
items for boys between the ages of  
10 - 14 years old include:           

In order of priority—Scissors sizes    
6 - 8 inch for ages 10-14 years, pencil 
pouches, pencil sharpeners, crayons 
and colored pencils, erasers (cap and 
block style) glue sticks, pens, and  
pencils. 
Thank You: Shults Lewis came and 

picked up all the items we gathered 
for them. They were very grateful for 
everyone’s contributions!                        
 Also, special thanks go to  
Vicki Phillips for coordinating, to 
Vicki and Sue Wells for coming help 
Wednesday when they picked things 
up, and to Diane Wanous and Mary 
Chilton for your extra finishing 
touches on their beautiful Annual 
Day Breakfast Basket from all of us. 

Next Sunday’s Pop-Up/Sign-up: 
Loran and Diane Brown will be 
hosting the Pop-Up next Sunday, 
September 7th at their house. A 
meal sign-up is on the Welcome 
Center today to help with the din-
ner. People can come around 4:30-
5pm to play games. Dinner is at 
5:30-6pm. A bonfire may follow. 

Ladies Class: The class starts on 
Tuesday, September 9th and goes 
from 10 - 11am. The topic this year  
is Unshakable Hope: Building Our 
Lives on the Promises of God    

Back to School Breakfast: Sunday,   
September 21st we’re planning our 
Back to School breakfast during the 
class time. The Sign-up for food 
items is on the Welcome Center. 

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
*Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Question of  the Month 

What does living in the kingdom of  God look like today?   

 

 “By the seventh day 

God had finished the 

work he had been do-

ing; so on the seventh 

day he rested from       

 all his work”. 

          Genesis 2:2 

Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  July -  $88,743   YTD Budget  - $99,162 

 

Order of  Worship                   

Loran Brown — Song Leader 

The Steadfast Love of the Lord                                                                                               

Welcome — Fred Sitter 

Scripture Reading—Micah 6:6-8 

Change My Heart O God                                              

A New Creature                                                     

Communion Devotional                         

Adam Joseph 

Offering Prayer 

Faith of Our Fathers                                     

My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less      

James Jar                                                    

(No Children’s Conversation or Christ Kids) 

“The Parable of the Two Sons ”                                                      

Adam Davis 

Trust and Obey 

Announcements & Family Time         

Question of the Month              

 

Worship Rotation                                

August 31                                                   

Nursery                                                              

Donna Anspaugh and Neva Erickson 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Howard Tyree 

Greeters                                                                 

Donna Anspaugh 

September 7                                                                  

Song Leader                                                

Fred Sitter                                              

                Welcome                              

              Brian Winton 

Table Chairman                                                    

Loran Brown 

 Nursery                                                             

Carlee Olenczuk and Tammy Cardinal 

Christ’s Kids                                                

Mark Wanous                                              

Children’s Conversation                       

Diane Brown         

  Medical Ministry                                                  

Howard Tyree 

Greeters                                                                

Brian & Pam Cramer 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — Wounded warriors, our leaders, national 
disasters, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazil School of  Preaching, Shults Lewis, 
Young Life, Operation Christmas Child, Church of  Christ Disaster Relief. 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community. 
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       
• Pam Cramer requests prayers for her daughter Yvonne and her husband for 

their marriage. Pam would like it if they went for marriage counseling. 

• Don Patterson (Donna Anspaugh’s father) did well with his hip replacement 
surgery last week and is walking better on a walker. 

• Kathy and Bob Phillips (sister and brother-in-law of Donna Anspaugh) re-
cently went to the hospital for heat exhaustion and are still needing prayers. 
Kathy’s been home and is having pain from a hematoma on her leg and is on 
an antibiotic. Bob has not fully recovered, is still in the hospital and is not as 
responsive as they’d like to see.  They’re trying to get him into rehab.  

Praise 

• Naomi Buckta (Gwen Karl’s work director formerly on the prayer list for 
breast cancer) has received a clear, cancer free scan. She will be continuing 
treatment through November. 


